Candle Lake Trails Receives Saskatchewan Trails Association Grant

Thanks to a $500 Grant from the Saskatchewan Trails Association (STA), the Candle Lake
Trails Advisory Board has been able to complete a major signage project!

The STA promotes the development and use of nature and hiking trails and is dedicated to
ensuring our province’s breathtaking landscapes and serene nature sites remain preserved and
accessible to everyone. Each year the STA funds grants to current SaskTrails members of up
to $1,000 for building new trails or undergoing maintenance projects.
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Our 2021 signage project focused on the construction and installation of 3 new ftrail head
structures for the 3 summer entrances of the Deep Bay to Telwin Trail, a beautiful 4 km nature
trail (#15 on our Activity Trails Map System.) The creation and mapping of the trail route, and
additional route maps at crucial “You are here” intersections within the trail greatly enhance the
trail experience. The Deep Bay to Telwin Trail route map is also located on our Activity Trails
webpage at www.Candlelake.ca under Tourism. Folks using the West Side Trail will also notice
the new trail head structure at Highway 265 and Lakeview Drive.

This project also included the installation of trail name signage, in particular West End Trails (#
9 on our Activity Trails Map System) which are heavily used both winter and summer. The
replacement of damaged or missing signage throughout our trail system was also completed.



Kudos to our energetic group of volunteers who provided the labour for this project!

Thank you Saskatchewan Trails Association for your contribution towards this project!!!



